
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Becket School Newsletter 22nd September 

2023 

 

Message from the Heads - We would like to give a warm welcome to all the new families that have 

joined Becket over the past few weeks. And a big Welcome back to everyone else. We hope that you 

have all had a lovely six weeks making memories with families and friends.  
 

For those who are new to the School, Mrs Amos is the Executive Head teacher who deals with the 

strategic planning and curriculum for both her schools. Miss Bembridge is Head of School and deals with 

the day to day running of Becket and you will see her in the playground after school most days. We are 

pleased to welcome Mrs Walters and Mrs Cheeseborough back to the senior leadership team this year.  

 

Our new Reception class have settled in to school life so well. This week they stayed for their first whole 

day. They are getting used to the ways of the school, getting to know their new classroom, exploring 

our outside spaces and enjoying lunch with their friends. 

 

Goodbye - sadly for Becket Kerry Broom (Pre-school and nursery Lead) will be leaving us on 21st 

September. She has been at Becket for many years and is moving on to a new adventure in a 

different setting. Kerry will be greatly missed. We would like to take this opportunity to thank her for her 

dedication, team work and enthusiasm and always prioritising the children’s needs. Kerry will be 

greatly missed by staff and children alike.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lateness and early Pick up - Last year a small number of parents were requesting to pick up their 

children early, and some children were coming in late every morning. Every minute of the school day 

is essential and picking your child up early or arriving late on a regular basis, is not only unsettling for 

your child it causes disruption in class and children miss vital learning time. The Educational Welfare 

Officer monitors this on a termly basis, this year’s target is that all children achieve 95% attendance or 

over.  

 

 

Primary and Secondary application – If you 

have a child, due to start school in 

September 2024, the application process in 

now open. Applications can also be 

submitted for children due to move to 

secondary school in September 2024. 

Please visit https://www.n-

somerset.gov.uk/my-services/schools-

learning/school-admissions/applying-

school-place 
 

Benefits – School will receive extra funding if 

you are claiming certain benefits, therefore it 

is really important that you apply for Free 

School Meals, even if your child is in Year R, 1 

or 2 and you receive Universal Free School 

Meals. If you are entitled your, child will 

continue to receive free school meals Year 3, 

4, 5 and 6. Please visit the following link to 

apply. https://www.n-somerset.gov.uk/my-

services/schools-learning/local-schools/free-

school-meals 

Remember School meals are free to all 

children in Reception Year 1 and 2. 

https://www.n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/schools-learning/school-admissions/applying-school-place
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PE Day reminders 
Year group PE days /Forest school /swimming  

Reception PE Monday and Wednesday  

1 PE Tuesday and Wednesday  

2 PE Thursday – Forest School Friday  

3 Forest School Tuesday - PE Friday 

4 PE Swimming Friday 

5 PE Tuesday and Friday  

6 PE Monday and Friday 

 

Nasal Flu Immunisations – Thursday 28th September - Children in Reception to Year 11 are being offered 

flu vaccinations this winter to help protect them from flu and serious complications such as bronchitis 

and pneumonia. Vaccinating your child will also help protect you, your family and friends. The flu 

vaccine is administered using a nasal spray, this vaccine is free and painless, please ensure you 

complete your consent form at https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2023/consent?v=1.23 If your child is 

unable to receive the nasal flu vaccine, community catch-up clinics will be available, please contact 

sirona.sch-imms@nhs.net or 0300 1245515 for more information. 

 

PE kits - In Term 1 we are continuing to ask children to come to school on PE days wearing their PE kits. 

(White round neck T-shirt or tie dye t-shirt, black shorts, leggings or joggers, daps or trainers and red school 

jumper or cardigan.) If your child is wearing incorrect PE kit, i.e. tracksuit or where children are wearing 

inappropriate clothing or footwear and it is deemed not to be safe, children will not be able to 

participate. We will ring you to ask you to provide the correct clothing.  

 

Uniform and foot wear - We understand that toward the end of the school year parents do not want to 

replace some items of uniform such as jumpers, cardigans and shoes, however, during Term 1, it is 

expected that all children adhere to the school dress code. In instances where children come to school 

wearing inappropriate footwear or clothing we will ring you to ask you to bring in the correct items 

 

Back packs and book bags - All children from Reception to year 6 should bring a bag with them to 

school every day because they need their reading books and reading logs in school every day, they 

also need a water bottle (for water only unless we are aware of a medical issue) 

 

After school club - Beansprouts childcare will continue to run the very popular afterschool club here at 

Becket. It will run straight after school until 6pm. For more information please contact Amanda King at 

Beansprouts Childcare, beansproutschildcare78@gmail.com Telephone 07854569315. 

 

Brownies - 1st St George’s Brownies meet on Tuesday here at Becket School from 6:15-7:45pm. If you 

would like more information please register your interest at www.girlguiding.org.uk/joinus or email Karen 

Marshall 1ststgeorgesbrownies@gmail.com 

 

Secondary school open dates 

WINTERSTOKE HUNDRED: Thurs 21st September 4-7pm 

CHURCHILL ACADEMY - Wed 27th September  

HANS PRICE: Thurs 28th September from 4.30-7.30pm 

 

 

 

 

Inhalers 

If your child uses an inhaler, please make sure 

that it is labelled with their name. Either on the 

can inside the inhaler or in an inhaler box.  

 

Medication  

We can only give medication that has been 

prescribed by a doctor and with the correct 

box and labelling. Permission letters can be 

signed at the school office. 
 

https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2023/consent?v=1.23
mailto:1ststgeorgesbrownies@gmail.com


  

In school we have 4 houses names after local rivers – our house catains are: 

 

Reading  

Our expectation is that all children read at home at least 5 times a week. This is because the reading 

level required to achieve the children’s potential across the curriculum in primary school is extremely 

demanding. Research indicates that reading regularly will improve the children’s reading stamina, 

expand their vocabulary and add to their store of knowledge. We ask that every time a child has read 

at home that it is recorded in their reading record books. KS2 children are able to write in their own 

record books, however this must be signed by a parent at the end of each week.  

 

Mini Police Programme - Year 5 are taking part in a mini police programme that will begin on 

Wednesday 4th Oct and will last 9 weeks. Throughout the programme the children will complete some 

first aid training, recognise the dangers of water, road safety and how to be safe online. At the end of 

the 9 weeks an assembly will be held for parents and a PC will be invited to deliver certificates to the 

children who have passed.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Another really positive term of feedback from the 

Rocksteady group. It’s wonderful to see how much 

the children’s confidence has grown with their 

chosen instrument. The group performed to family 

and friends last week, it was fantastic. If you are 

interested in your child joining, you can get more info 

from the school office or at 

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/  

 

 

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Polite reminders and useful information: 

 Reminder: Children are parent’s responsibility from the time we hand over at the 

end of the day. 

 Please ensure you park safely and respectfully when dropping off or picking up 

children. 

 Please make sure all clothing and coats are named. 

 Please note that no persons under the age of 16 may collect children at the end of 

the day.  

 Please remember that Becket School has a no nuts policy.  

 Please do not allow children to play in the pre-school area afterschool. This area is 

for pre-school only.  

 All children in Reception, year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to a free school meal as 

part of the Universal Free School Meal campaign.  

 If you claim qualifying benefits your child may be entitled to Free School Meals. 

Please follow the link to see if you are entitled. https://www.n-somerset.gov.uk/my-

services/schools-learning/local-schools/free-school-meals  

 Aspens – to book your child’s school meals please visit https://select.aspens-

services.com/ 

 Amanda King – Beansprouts Childminders, runs the afterschool club. You can 

contact Amanda on 07854 569315 

 Breakfast club is available daily from 7.45am and must be pre booked on 

https://app.parentpay.com/ 

  

 

 

  

 Website: www.becketprimary.co.uk 

Email: admin@becket.n-somerset.sch.uk 

Phone: 01934 516052 

 

2023-2024 Term dates, insets and important dates  

2023-24 term dates 

Inset 4th and 5th September  

 Term 1 - Monday 04 September 2023 to Friday 20 October 2023. 

 28th September – Nasal Flu immunisation 

 3rd October - Year R curriculum meeting 

 5th October – BFC meeting open to all parents 

 12th October 3.30pm - New Reception open afternoon 

 19th October – Year 2 trip to Hutton – information to follow 

 20th October – BFC dress down day. £1 donation  

 Term 2 - Monday 30 October 2023 to Wednesday 20 December 2023. 

 Term 3 - Thursday 04 January 2024 to Friday 09 February 2024. 

Inset 4th January  

 Term 4 - Monday 19 February 2024 to Thursday 28 March 2024. 

 Inset 19th February   

 Term 5 - Monday 15 April 2024 to Friday 24 May 2024. 

 Term 6 - Monday 03 June 2024 to Tuesday 23 July 2024 

Inset 23rd July 
 

Mrs Amos – Executive Head       Miss Bembridge – Head of School 

https://www.n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/schools-learning/local-schools/free-school-meals
https://www.n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/schools-learning/local-schools/free-school-meals
https://select.aspens-services.com/
https://select.aspens-services.com/
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